
 

 

NOTICE OF RFP CANCELLATION 

 

March 12TH, 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Re: Request for Proposal (RFP) YP2020-CN01 Cancellation 

 

Dear Bidders, 

 

As concerns over COVID-19 (coronavirus) mount across the Houston area, YES Prep has been closely 
monitoring the rapidly changing situation.  YES Prep has decided to close our schools tomorrow, Friday 
March 13.  Due to several unforeseen situations, YES Prep has determined that it would be in its best 
interest to cancel the Request for Proposal (RFP) YP2020-CN01 and reject all proposals. 
 
Thank you to all interested offerors for your interest in our business and your patience throughout this 
unprecedented period of time.  
 
If you have any outstanding questions, please email ChildNutrition@yesprep.org 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Kerem KUTUK 
Purchasing Manager 
 
 

 


